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Oregon's system is the best way to vote I have encountered, having lived in five 

different states. I have in recent years developed a chronic pain condition that would 

make voting in person an excruciating ordeal. There is no plausible reason to change 

the mail voting system, which currently operates smoothly and effectively for our 

citizens (especially in rural areas) and gives us some of the highest voter turnout in 

the country. Mail ballots are also vital for people with disabilities that may interfere 

with one's ability to physically travel to and wait at a polling location on the day of an 

election. 


